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The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Turkey presents its compliments to
the United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) Representation in Turkey and with
reference to the Latter's letter dated 16 March 2016, has the honour to enclose herewith four

of the five signed copies of the project titled "Sustainable Energy Financing Mechanism for
Solar Photovoltaic Systems in Forest Villages in Turkey".

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Turkey avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the United Nations Development Programme Representation
in Turkey the assurances of its high consideration.

Ankara, 23 August 2016
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